Dear Bologna Lab Coordinators,
Please find attached the detailed program of our upcoming Fourth Bologna Lab Coordinators Meeting in Stockholm on April 21-22, 2006. I would like to highlight the enormous kindness of both UNICA and Stockholm University who both pay for one night of accommodation each. (i.e. two paid nights for this Fourth Lab Meeting) This is also the final call for people who wish to take part in this meeting  – please let me know if you plan to attend by March 30, 2006.   
The program covers a wide field of topics and does not steer clear of controversial issues such as the current and future role of the Lab. 

By its very definition a lab represents a site of experiment, of motion and flux; standstill or haphazard forays do not characterise a laboratory. Structured reflection, critical analysis and a clear vision forward, on the other hand, do. So let us assume this productive perspective. The attached current agenda signals a willingness to face potential underbellies. At the same time it is a call to  identify a possible path for the future. Thus every presentation and every workshop should conclude with a ‘to-do list’ which in turn allows us to review results and tasks on our respective ways home.
The Bologna Lab is what we make of it: besides the institutionalised get-together and exchanges it also represents a pool of brilliant and forward-looking minds – something we shall harness both collectively as a Lab and individually at our home universities. 
I am looking forward to meeting you all again, 

and, as always, remain with the best wishes from Vienna,

